Copy and paste this email and send to parents before your deposit deadline. 

Dear parents and guardians,
Did you know that Parliament House is home to 2700 clocks? That's a lot!
Our trip to Canberra is right around the corner, and I can’t wait to watch the students experience and see all the things our Nation’s capital has to offer. 
Time is ticking, so if you haven’t signed up to the trip get in quick! Register your child’s interest by replying to this email. 
Please let me know if you have any questions. I can’t wait to share this learning adventure with our students.
Sincerely,
<Your Name>
<Your Email>
